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REMINGTON ARBRMS COMPANY, INC.

SPORTING ARMS-AMMUNITION-TARGETS-TRAPS

ILIODN,NEW YORK 13357
TELEPHONE (315} 894-9961

August 1, 1980

Mr. Philip R. Donner
2247 Hemlock Ave.
San Diego, CA 82154

Dear Mr. Donner:

Your letter of July 14, 1980 that was addressed to our Wilmington,
DE facility, advising of the accidental firing you experienced
while unlioading your Model 700 ADL rifle, serial number A6343780,
has been forwarded to this office for handling.

We were indeed sorry to learn of your having a problem of the na-
ture you described. )

Generally the type of problem you related results from either im-

proper adjustment of the trigger assembly outside our factory, from
improper maintenance of the rifie, or from inadvertent contact with

the trigger when the safety was in the "fire" position.

Based on the serial number of your rifle, it is not subject to our
Model 700 trigger assembly recall. However, we would very much
fike to have the opportunity to examine your rifle so that we can
evaluate the cause of your accident. Additionally, if you dao
desire the new style trigger assembly that does not lock the bolt
closed; this must be installed here at our factory, as it is a
restricted part. \
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[f this is agreeable to you, please at your convenience, return the
rifle via insured Parce! Post, transportation charges C.0.D. to:

Remington Arms Co., Inc.
Attn: J.A. Stekl, Specialist
Product Service

14 Hoefler Ave.

ltion, NY 13357

Please be sure to mark the two (2) butt ends of the gutside of the
package "STEKL" to expedite handling.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention, and for af-
fording us this opportunity to be of service to you.

Sincerely,

.A. Stek!|, Specialist
Product Services

JAS: tpp
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